December 22, 2009

ADDENDUM No. 3

To

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

For
DESIGN CONSULTANT SERVICES
CONTRACT # WT-0021-A01
For

SCHOOL FACILITIES PROJECTS

ISSUED NOVEMBER 17, 2009
By

THE NEW JERSEY SCHOOLS DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) is
modified as follows:

1. The due date for the receipt of responses to the RFQ is_hereby revised to
January 29, 2010 (was December 30, 2009).

2. RFQ Submittals must now be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday,
January 29, 2010, at the offices of the New Jersey Schools Development Authority located at 1
West State Street (the Wachovia Bank Building), 1st Floor, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0991, and
must be delivered in the manner set forth in the RFQ.

Issued by: fean Murphy
Procurement Manager

Issued: December 22, 2009




